COPY. £

Elopd's Register of Shipping
71, Fenchurch Strmww” :

Tnoclosures.

24th September, 1929.

Dear Sirs,
y acknowledge the receipt of your letter
ant returning the approved plans of keel

centreline bulkhead of the B.S. WOADILLACY, and 1 have
 §

for your attention iﬁ the matter.

the same time I have pleasure in returning
additional copies of the above pluns forwarded
sbamped as desired.

I am, Dear 85irs,

Secretary.
Pa imers Shipbuilding & Iron Co. Ltd.,

HEBBURN-ON-TYHE.




